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From: Elizabeth Kirk
Sent: 13 September 2017 16:47
To: Planning
Cc:
Subject: NYM/2017/0593/R3

On behalf of the Byways and Bridleways Trust I strongly support this proposal to create a safer crossing of
the A171, which will be of benefit to walkers, cyclists and horse riders. The current staggered crossing,
forcing people to go along the fast carriageway, is a serious deterrent to the public and effectively cuts them
off from the enjoyment and health benefit of public rights of way on the other side of the main road. Please
pass on our thanks to the National Park Ranger Naomi Green for negotiating this improvement.

Elizabeth Kirk (Lady Kirk, Trustee, BBT)

13 SEP 2017 . \[






